
Thursday, August 24, 2023 

Announcements 

Attention ALL Freshman:  The Football team is still 
accepting Freshman Football Players.  If you are 
interested in playing Football, please see Coach Ceniceros 
in Room 207 for more information.  Thank you and Go 
Dons! 

Attention Seniors with HOME Lunch Passes:  If you have a 
Home Lunch Pass, you must follow all rules you and your 
parent agreed to when you requested the Home Lunch 
Pass.  One of those rules is to refrain from bringing food 
for anyone other than yourself.  If you are seen with extra 
food and/or drinks, you will be stopped and you will not be 
allowed to bring the items on campus.  You will also be in 
danger of having you Home Lunch Pass revoked.  If you 
have any questions or doubts, please see Mrs. Canal. 
 
Attention Student Drivers:  As a reminder, you should not 
be paring in any of our lots during school hours if you do 
not have a valid parking permit.  If you qualify for a 
permit, you can request one through our Website under the 
Student tab.  Students who continue to park without a valid 
permit, you license plate number and make/model of your 
car will be recorded and you may be subject to towing and/
or citations. 
 
Attention ALL Students Requesting Schedule Changes:  
Students, as a reminder, if you requested a schedule 
change, you will be called out soon.  Please be patient, given 
that there are numerous requests at this time.  We will 
continue making schedule changes this week and next 
week.  If you need to submit a “Request to See Your 
Counselor” please visit our Webpage for instructions.  If 
you need help or have any questions, feel free to stop by the 
Counseling Office. 
 
Students:  Dress code is in force at all times on campus.  
This includes in classrooms and as you exit the campus 
after school.  This means that you may not wear a non-SV 
hat during classes.  You may not put it on after school as 
you exit campus.  All shirts must have straps.  There may 
be a maximum of 4 inches from your waistband to your 
shirt at all times.  You will be asked to change if your shirt 
is more than 4 inches from your waistband at any time.] 
 
Attention ALL Students:  This year, ALL athletic event 
tickets will need to be purchased through Go Fan.  There 
will be no cash ticket sales at the box office. 
 
Attention Students with Work Permits:  ALL work permits 
will be expiring on August 27th.  If you are still working, 
you will need to renew your work permit.  See Ms. Svider 
in the Counseling Office for more information. 
 
Attention Students and Staff:  The I.D. System has not been 
delivered yet.  At this time, we can not print an I.D, a lunch 
pass or an ASB card.  We will make an announcement 
when we are able to print these items. 

Athletics 

Frosh Football vs Ontario 
  @ Ontario - 3:30 
 
Girls JV & Varsity Tennis vs Covina 
  @ Covina - 3:30 
 
All Girls Volleyball vs El Monte 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Chaffey 
  @ Chaffey - 3:30 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Dual Language Club will be having a meeting on Thursday, 
August 31st, in Room 406 during Lunch. 
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@ 2:00 
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